
From: planningcomments@staffsmoorlands.gov.uk
To: Planning Comments (SMDC)
Subject: Comment Received from Public Access
Date: 23 June 2017 18:04:39

Application Reference No. : SMD/2017/0252 Site Address:  Caverswall Castle Blythe Bridge Road  Caverswall
Staffordshire ST11 9EA Stoke On Trent 
Comments by: Myra pugh  
From:  
      32
      Woodside drive
      Meir heath
      Stoke on trent
      Staffordshire
      St3 7jw
Phone: 
Email:
Submission: Support
Comments: I fully support Robin McDonald in any of his ongoing planning applications. He is a very caring
and supportive person. These past few years he had been through the mill and back with a lots of hurdles and
obstacles thrown in his way and he has dealt with them in a very patient manner.  I hope that all this obstructive
battles he has been through with everyone should come to an end now. He is trying to do his very best for the
castle to ensure it is continued to be used by the community. 
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